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Date 5-12-2021 
Email 
Type 

Info 

Subject  Professional Connect        
Call 
Family Center 101 

 

Contact Name/Department Phone Email Address 
Dawn Adkins 517-241-7097 adkinsd@michigan.gov  

    

 
 
Dear LHD Colleagues,  
 
The Family Center is excited to offer a free Virtual Professional 
Connect Call. Our second call for this year is scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 3:00 pm EST. The topic for this 
event is Family Center 101 and Kate Jones from the Family 
Center will be speaking. 

 
Attached is the flyer and the link to register on Eventbrite is: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/professional-connect-call-tickets-154022327929 
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